
NHS ANNOUNCEMENTS 

Tuesday, April 10 , 2018 

 

Prom is April 14 at Art Space 

The last day to register a date from another school is TODAY. NO EXCEPTIONS. 

Tickets are $27 or $22 with a current PTSA membership. The last day to buy a ticket is Thursday, April 

12th. No tickets will be sold Friday, April 13 or at the door. All fees and fines must be paid before 

purchasing a ticket.  FOR MORE INFO CHECK THE HOT PINK FLIERS POSTED IN THE HALLWAYS.  

 

A Key Club Meeting will be held tomorrow morning, April 11th at 8:00 before school in the 
library. If you are interested in becoming an office for next year, you MUST attend this meeting. 
 
PROJECT GRAUDATION is selling SENIOR SEND OFF Goodie Bags for $5. Get a form in the front office. 

They are due April 20
th

..  

 
Congratulations to Kelsey Krikorian for winning the Battalion Commander Board, she will be the 
2018-2019 Commander of the Falcon Battalion. Executive Officer – Kerstin Welzbacher and 
Command Sergeant Major - Savana Barrajas make up the Command Team. 
 

SENIORS! SENIORS! SENIORS! If you have been accepted to or received a scholarship from a college or 

vocational school, bring a copy of your paperwork to Mr. Spires or Mrs. Bellar. 

  

Northwood High School Future Business Leaders of America Appreciation & Award Banquet 
April 12, 2018 @ 5:30 pm NHS Hospitality Room Speaker: Mrs. Yolanda Pitts Radio Personality “Ferrari 

Fox” (KDKS 102.1) Limited tickets available $5 per person. See Mrs. Draughn-Davis room 3C. 
 
BPCC information parent meeting will be held Monday, April 16 from 6:00 – 7:00 PM in the Northwood 
auditorium. Parents of Seniors and rising Juniors interested in the BPCC program should attend this 
program. 

 

Ladies.... interested in Dance?  Then tryout for the award winning Falcon Line!  Intent to run forms can be 

picked up in room 106 and are due at the close of the parent meeting which is April 17th at 6:00!  Come be 

a part of the best dance team in the nation!  

 
National Honor Society:  Please make sure and note the dates on the information sheet. 
Mandatory initiation practice is TODAY. Initiation is on Thursday, April 12 at 1:00 pm in the 
auditorium. If you have any questions, please see Mrs. Fisher in room 315. 
 
 

Seniors: Send 3 pictures from your Senior year to our email address nhsseniors18@gmail.com 
They will be used in a slide show on Senior’s last day of school.  
 

 
 
LUNCH MENU:  SPAGHETTI OR SPICY CHICKEN SANDWICH 

 

REMEMBER STUDENTS:  
YOU ARE CAPABLE OF AMAZING THINGS 

mailto:nhsseniors18@gmail.com

